Carnival Grand Bahama 
CELEBRATION KEY

Request for information and Proposal (RFI & RFP) for Interest in Participating in operating Shore Excursions at Celebration Key at Grand Bahama
Note: This RFI and RFP are for Shore Excursion Tour Operators interested in offering excursions for Carnival Corporation vessels from Celebration Key port. The RFP to submit proposals will be open from February 28th, 2024, to June 1st, 2024.  
Interested Tour Operators need to follow the steps listed in this document. For any questions, contact the Shore Excursions Team via email at shorex@carnivalgrandport.com, and participate during the upcoming Town Hall. Town Hall details will be published at https://celebrationkeygrandbahama.com/.
What do we look for? Authentic, fun, family, hands-on, interactive, cultural, sustainable and adventure tours.
Interested? 
 Complete applicable form – Shore Excursion Proposal – For existing Tour Operators business owner (Not Current Carnival Operator) or New Tour Operator Business Proposal.  





